
Ponsonby Primary School

Te Kura o te Rimu Tahi

TERM 4 
DATES


14 Oct - 18 Dec  

______________
REMINDERS 
FOR TERM 4    


• PARENTS     

Please update 

your contact 

details if 

anything has 

recently 

changed.


• YEAR 0-2    

KAKARIKI  
ATHLETICS 
CARNIVAL 

Tuesday the 19th 

of Nov from  

1:45pm-3pm at 

Ponsonby 

Primary


• COLOUR RUN 
Saturday the 

23rd Nov 

11:30am-3pm


• THREE WAY 
LEARNING 

CONFERENCES               
Monday the 25th 

& Tuesday the 

26th of Nov


	 WEEK 5 TERM 4 - 15TH OF NOVEMBER 2024

Kia Ora Parents and Whānau,


This week, we kicked off our first EOTC (Education Outside the Classroom) 
programmes. Our Year 5 students enjoyed a memorable overnight stay at a local Marae, 
gaining unique insights and experiences. One of the highlights was the hands-on 
activities: students participated in sheep shearing, learned to knit with freshly shorn 
wool, and were introduced to traditional Māori tattooing techniques. The evening 
culminated in a delicious Hāngī, prepared by the students themselves! A big thank you 
to Mrs. Vollmer, Mr. Bergin, and Mr. Cropp for organising such an invaluable experience.


Due to weather, we had to postpone our Kākāriki event, the rescheduled date is next 
Tuesday the 19th of November from 1:45pm-3pm. 


Next weekend, we’re thrilled to host our first-ever Community Colour Run Carnival! It 
promises to be an exciting day with food & product stalls, activities for the kids, and lots 
of community spirit. A huge thank you to Morgan Jurisich and Arran Connor for their 
hard work. Even if you’re not running, please feel free to come along to enjoy some 
delicious food and purchase tickets for our three amazing raffles. All funds raised will go 
towards our ambitious project: redeveloping the Puriri playground into a sustainable 
learning and play space. We envision a garden where children can grow and cook 
vegetables and fruit. The projected cost is around $200,000, so this will be a multi-year 
effort, but one that will bring lasting benefits for our school community.

Looking forward to seeing you all there for a day full of fun and community spirit. More 
information will be sent out today and next week.


Just a reminder that our three-way learning conversations will take place in Week 7. 
Please remember to book your slot, as bookings will close next Friday at 3pm. We 
look forward to seeing you there for this valuable opportunity to discuss your child’s 
progress! Booking link - https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/4hu6r


Ngā mihi


Sanjay Rama


Wonder-thon 
Thank you so much for all of your ongoing support with our Wonder-thon


fundraiser. The last day to return sponsorship money is next Friday 23rd of

November. Each day the names of the students who have returned their


sponsorship money & forms that particular day will go into our daily spot prize

draw.

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/4hu6r










	 WEEK 5 TERM 2 - 31ST MAY 2024















Ponsonby Primary School's new music school 2025:  
Years 3 - 6 Enrolments are now open! Please see information below.








